
ART SPOT TIDINGS
Dear HLS 1sŧ – 6th grade families,

The 2012/13 Art Year is off to a great start as student artwork adorns the art room walls at both 
campuses. We began the year with portraiture. Each student learned the “rules of thumb” for placing the 
features of the face and then practiced by  drawing a “Masterpiece” or “Wanted” poster of him or herself. The 
students learned well, and I had the joy  of spotting some accurately drawn “Medusas” on the Crescent Hill 
girls “Sixth Grade Showcase” bulletin board. Good job girls! Below is a sampling of some of the students’ 
portraits.

Just a reminder, I will keep all of the student artwork at school until after the art shows at the end of the 
school year at which time they will bring all their masterpieces home.
	 ` Janice Murdoch

Ellie Lueken, 1st Grade Halen Luse, 2nd Grade

Audrey Dick, 5th Grade Austin LeClear, 6th GradeJackson Howard, 4th Grade

Hannah Sakamaki, 3rd Grade
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